
Oregon Liquor Store agents need help!  Years of mandated payroll increases have not been matched by any type of adjustment to 
our compensation.  Rents have skyrocketed.  Liquor store owners and the OLCC staff have worked together to come to an equitable 
formula to help us modernize and beautify our stores for the benefit of our shoppers.  Now we need your approval.  We've stayed on 
the front lines and kept the cash rolling in during the pandemic. You can show your appreciation by approving this well thought out 
plan.


